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As part of our RE unit on Christianity 

we visited the Roman Catholic Church 

in Darlaston. When in the church, we 

heard from Father Craig about how he 

became a priest. He shared lots of  

stories with us about Christianity and 

how we can apply these to our own 

lives even if we are not Christian.  

We attended a Christianity 

exhibition that was held at 

Grace Academy where we 

moved between these large 

tents learning about the 

life of Jesus. It was    

interactive and we used 

iPads to follow the      

exhibition which made it 

more interesting.  

We’ve enjoyed visiting Darlaston library twice 

this term. When we go to the library with 

school, the librarians help us find the books 

we want. Best of all, they start the session 

reading a story to us. Some of the librarians 

even try and do the voices to make it more  

exciting for us.  

 


